

Wynspeak: Student Feedback

Introduction

- Learning to speak in public is a learned skill.
- Students speak highly of their experience's competing in WYNSPEAK.

 The comments below have been collated from School Newsletters.

Year 7 Student

"My experience of WYNSPEAK was really exciting for me personally, as I am not generally an outgoing person. When I found out that I had made the top 6 (in my school's internal competition) I was really excited to present at assembly. It was really daunting at first, and the rush of adrenalin made really nervous, but I think it was worth it in the end. I would strongly encourage others to participate in WYNSPEAK, especially if you have never tried something like this before."

Year 7 Student

"Overall, I think WYNSPEAK is an awesome opportunity for students to do many things, like practice presentation public speaking skills, spread awareness of affairs, or call people to action, and I recommend trying out this competition if you are interested in any of these extracurricular opportunities and skills."

Year 8 Student

"The night of WYNSPEAK was great. It was exciting to deliver the speech that I had been working on and it was interesting to see what all the other students did. It was a great experience, which everybody should have."

Year 9 Student

"Participating in WYNSPEAK was a fantastic experience and opportunity which allowed me to work on my public speaking skills. I thoroughly enjoyed the experience, not only being up on stage, but the hours spent writing my speech and memorizing it as well as practicing impromptu speeches using a range of different topics. WYNSPEAK was a great event which has improved my public speaking skills immensely and I am excited to use these skills in more competitions."

Year 10 Student

"I really enjoyed participating in the WYNSPEAK competition this year. The level of the speakers was very high (as always)- it's a great opportunity to articulate yourself in front of an audience."